
Attention BCISD 
Parents/Guardians 

Starting 2nd Semester all 
School Report Cards 

        will be online. 

If you are not 
registered with Parent 
Portal, please contact 
your child’s campus to 
get access.  

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, 
please call your child’s 
campus office for further 
information. 


